
P.O. Box 1749 
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B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No. 14.7.2

Request for Regional Council Consideration 

X Agenda Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least one day prior to 
meeting) 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Meeting:  Tuesday, May 22, 2018 

Subject:  Bylaw Amendments in support to the Schmidtville Heritage Conservation District 
(Case H00445) 

Motion for Council to Consider: 

That Regional Council direct staff to submit a supplementary report with a recommendation in 
response to the letter submitted by Norwood Enterprises Ltd. to Halifax and West Community Council 
at its meeting on May 15th, 2018, requesting changes to the Halifax Peninsula Land Use Bylaw 
amendments, prepared in support of the Schmidtville Heritage Conservation District Plan (Case 
H00445), to allow a double duplex dwelling on the vacant portion of their lot at 5560-62 Morris Street.  

Reason:  

To permit a double duplex dwelling on Morris Street which supports the Schmidtville Heritage 
Conservation District Plan. 

Outcome Sought:  

Support of Regional Council for the above recommendation. 

Deputy Mayor Waye Mason District 7 


